


I would like to oppose the building of the Energy to Waste Incinerator being built at Eastern 
Creek as it is so close to residents and the pollutants that will be going into the air may not be 
safe. We will not know of the effects of these pollutants until many years into the future when it is 
going to be to late. I have a vegetable garden which I am very proud of, what effect is the 
additional pollutants in the air going to do to the fresh produce that I grow. The additional traffic 
on the roads leading up to the incinerator is going to be heavy. I travel the Great Western 
Highway and then Wallgrove Road and then the M4 every morning and even with the addition of 
the outlet shops that have been built it is taking me an extra 20 minutes with the addition of all 
the truck and the pollutants from those truck it is going to take me a lot longer. 


